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Republic of the Philippines 
Office of the President

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION
Regional Office III

Matulungin St, Diosdado Macapagal Government Center, 
Brgy. Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga, Philippines e-mailed

CHEDRO III MEMORANDUM 
No. 118, series 2019

: PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF SELECTED HIGHER EDUCATION 
INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III

TO

: CHANGE OF DATE OF THE ZONAL PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
OF THE PROPOSED IMPLEMENTING RULES AND REGULATIONS 
(IRR) OF REPUBLIC ACT (RA) 11053, OTHERWISE KNOWN AS 
“ANTI-HAZING ACT OF 2018”

SUBJECT

: October 1, 2019DATE
x x
This refers to the Memorandum from the Chairperson dated 5 August 2019 regarding the Zonal 
Public Consultation on the proposed IRR of RA 11053 otherwise known as “Anti-Hazing Act 
of 2018“ scheduled on September 26, 2019 for Regions 1, II, III, IV, V, MIMAROPA, NCR, and 
CAR in Metro Manila.

Please be advised that the activity is rescheduled from 26 September to October 25, 2019.

For your information and participation.

MS. LORA L. YUSI 
Officer-in-Charge 
Office of the Director IV

Telefax: (045) 455-1662; Telephone Nos. (045) 436-1846/436-1847/402-6659 
Website: http://www.ched.gov.ph/chedro-ili E-mail address: chedro3@ched.gov.ph
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